
You’re invited! Join Philadelphia Water and 
the West Poplar CDC to provide input on 
an upcoming construction project in your 
neighborhood. 
Philadelphia Water has selected East Poplar Playground and many streets in your 
neighborhood for a Green City, Clean Waters project. This means we’ll be planting 
more trees and plants in this area to soak up stormwater when it rains. Join us to 
learn more about the project and provide feedback on the proposed designs. 

This project is part of Philadelphia’s Green City, Clean Waters program which works to improve the health of our local 
rivers. By planting trees and plants that soak up water when it rains, and by storing rain water underground, we can help 
keep the Delaware River clean. 

Community Meeting 

Date: Wednesday, October 14th  
(rain or shine) 

Time: 6:00 PM  – 7:00 PM

Meeting Location:  
John F. Street Community Center 
1100 Poplar St. 

For more info: 
Visit www.phillywatersheds.org 
or contact Maggie.Dunn@phila.gov
(215) 971-6151


